

RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL-BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING OF March 21, 2017
The meeting began at 2:27 p.m. in the school’s conference room with the following members present (Carly Crews, Chris Corder, Gina Stinebruner, and Connie Owens).  Visitor present was Jenny Wimsatt.   
Agenda:  Mrs. Owens moved to approve the agenda.  Mrs. Stinebruner seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.

Minutes:  Mrs. Owens moved to approve the February 21, 2017 meeting minutes.  Mrs. Crews seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  
Public Comment: No public comment at this time.
Good New Report:  Mr. Corder shared with the council how behavior has been much better the past six days.  Common Assessments have been going very well in 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade.  Mrs. Parker has raised close to $600 in Box Tops for our school.
Student Achievement:   No student achievement to report at this time.
Committee Reports: No committee reports at this time.
New Business:   Ms. Wimsatt discussed with the council the Title I Parent Survey for the end of the 2016-2017 school year.  Mrs. Stinebruner made a motion to approve the Title I Parent Survey.  Mrs. Crews seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  Ms. Wimsatt discussed with the council the Title I Compact for the beginning of the 2017-2018 school year.  Mrs. Owens made the motion to approve the Title I Compact.  Mrs. Stinebruner seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  Ms. Wimsatt discussed with the council the Title I Parent Involvement Policy for the 2017-2018 school year.  Mrs. Owens made a motion to approve the Title I Parent Involvement Policy.  Mrs. Stinebruner seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.
Old Business:  No old business to discuss at this time.
Miscellaneous Business/Information:  Enrollment is currently at 467
Adjournment:   Mrs. Owens made the motion to adjourn.  Mrs. Crews seconded, and the motion passed by consensus. 
The council meeting adjourned at 2:37 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Carly Crews, Council Secretary  
